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Unfinished business from StandinQ Committee of May 16, 2018 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

The unfinished business from the Standing Committee of May 16, 2018 will be considered at the Regular 

Council meeting on June 5, 2018. The recommendations of the Standing Committee from May 16 have not 

been formally adopted by Council. These recommendations will also be considered by Council on June 5. We 

are letting the grant recipients know that the formal adoption has not taken place yet and that it will occur in 

three weeks. 

If you have any questions please contact Katrina Leckovic 604.873.7998/ katrina.leckovic@vancouver.ca or 

Rosemary Hagiwara at 604.873.7177 / rosemary.hagiwara@vancouver.ca . 

Best, 

Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 

Vancouver I BC VSY 1V4 
604.873. 7627 ISadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
Twitter: sadhuajohnston 
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